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Pete McGrath Retires After Four Decades of Service
This December, we bid farewell to one of MSC's earliest team
members, Pete McGrath, who has been part of our story since 1980.
As one of the first people hired after our founding in 1978, Pete has
been more than just a colleague – he's been a cornerstone of our
company culture and a keeper of our history.
Pete’s remarkable career evolved alongside MSC’s growth through
the decades, from leading major HVAC and process cooling
installation projects to becoming a key figure on our sales team,
where he excelled in designing and selling complex projects. Even
during his decade running his own successful company, Freedom
Mechanical Contractors, Pete never truly left the MSC family, and we
were delighted when he returned in 2013.
Throughout his years at MSC, Pete has shared countless stories about
the company's early days when he worked in the field servicing
refrigeration systems for gasoline vapor recovery. His tales of
challenging projects and lighthearted moments from those early years
are legendary and preserve important memories from our company’s
beginning. Pete’s knack for storytelling is reflected in his gift for
writing, which he's shared through his many thoughtful contributions
to our company blog.
When Pete is not collaborating with his peers and working with clients
on complex HVAC solutions, you might find him pursuing his passion
for writing short stories or surf fishing along the Jersey Shore. He and
his wife, Sue, are the proud grandparents of four.
As Pete begins this new chapter of his life, we're not just losing a
valued colleague – we're saying goodbye to a friend who has helped
shape our company from its earliest days. His technical knowledge
and hard work will be missed, but it's his warmth and wisdom that
we'll miss most.
Please join us in thanking Pete for his years of dedicated service and
wishing him joy in his retirement. After more than four decades in the
industry, he has certainly earned his time for fishing, writing, and
making memories with his grandchildren.
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MSC Team Celebrates the Season with Axes and Awards

The MSC team came together
on December 7th at Stumpy’s
Hatchet House to celebrate yet another
successful year. Our crew traded in our usual
tools for throwing axes, combining friendly
competition with holiday cheer. Festivities
included scrumptious food and prize
drawings for themed baskets, gift cards, and
other exciting prizes. The event exemplified
what makes MSC special – our ability to work
hard, have fun, and maintain our strong One
Team spirit. A great time was had by all!



WISHING YOU
JOY & PEACE
THIS HOLIDAY
SEASON FROM
OUR FAMILY
TO YOURS!
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Mid-Atlantic Buildings and Facilities Management Trade Show
Last month, MSC returned to the New Jersey Convention and Exposition Center in Edison for the 18th
Annual Mid-Atlantic Buildings and Facilities Management Trade Show (MABFM). Our team once again
connected with key decision-makers and facilities professionals throughout the region, strengthening
existing relationships while establishing promising new industry partnerships. We look forward to
developing these connections into lasting relationships that benefit our clients and partners alike.


